
26/02/2021 

Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to advise that our School Accounts for the year ending 31st August 2020 have been 
received from our accountant and forwarded to FSSU (Financial Services Support Unit) as per the 

requirements. 

Should you wish to view these accounts at any stage please contact the school office and the Principal will 

arrange this.   


